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Club Meetings are held the Third Thursday of every month at Brauer's Restaurant 6611Campbell Blvd. 
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Crazy Winter Flyers! 

 
 
 

Elections   
Brauer’s Aviators Administrative Officer Elections 

Elections will take place at the March meeting.  Currently nominated for offices are as follows: 

President: Brian Mau; VP: Joe Suarez; Secretary: Mike Bucklaew; Treasurer: Glenn Topolski;              

Editor: Dan Yaeger.  Come to the meeting to vote in your favorites.      

Port o’ Potty 
Collections are once again coming in to rent a port o’ potty for the season.  If you’d like to donate 

to help us to keep the potty for the season, please contact Glenn Topolski.       

Tee Shirts – order by April meeting 
To order your new 2019 Brauer’s shirt, please bring your completed form with $ to the April 

meeting or mail your order to Joe Suarez at the address on the form.   

Welcome New Members 
We have a bunch of new members to welcome this month.  Welcome to Walt Blazynski; John 

Bunk; Mike Charles; Don Cipolla; Gerry Fleishman; Greg Gee; Dan Innes; and Jim Mach   

Daytime safety Officer volunteers 
Joe Suarez is taking nominations for a daytime safety officer.  If you are retired (or just fly during 

the day), please consider volunteering for this easy position to help keep the club flying safely!   

Meet Tom IZzard 

Tom owns the land where our field is now located. He is a very interesting 

person with several unique skills and talents. Tom is a 20 year Private Pilot with both tail dragger 

and aerobatic certificates. He also is a skydiver and for some unknown reason will jump out of a 

perfectly good airplane at 8,000 feet. 

Tom profession is software test validation. He develops the software to test the customers test 

software to assure the original software is fully functional and compliant.  Tom’s other talents 

include being a volunteer fire fighter / EMT, rides motorcycles and drives a smart car. Yes that 

windmill in the field is also Toms. 

If Tom happens to show up at the field make sure you say hello. 

ALWSD, Brian   

Fuel order From Field’s Hobby 
It must be “almost” spring! It’s time for the notice for the annual Field’s Hobbies fuel order. So, 

check out your fuel stash and see how many gallons you need to purchase for this year. All orders 

MUST be in to Dan Yaeger (postal mail or email only) by April 5!            

Name____________________ Phone: ____________________    

COOL_POWER 10%:___________ 15%:___________ __%:___________    

OMEGA:             10%:___________ 15%:___________ __%:___________    

Other:                  __________________ Gallons: __________ % : ___    

Orders must be emailed to brauers_aviators@yahoo.com or mailed to:          Dan Yaeger 55 

Brighton Rd, Tonawanda, NY 14150   PLEASE, NO PHONE ORDERS!  

http://www.brauersaviators.org/

